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Dickey County Injury Motorcycle Crash 
 
What: Injury    

Where: Highway 1 MM 21, 5 Miles north of Oakes 

When: 08-07-2021 11:48 AM 

Road Conditions: Good Road Conditions 

Weather Conditions: Sunny  

Crash Involvement: 2005 and 1985 Harley Davidson Motorcycles 

Type of Crash: Rear end collision 

Agencies Involved: NDHP, Dickey County SO, Oakes Ambulance, Oakes PD, Oakes Fire and 

Rescue 

Vehicle No. 1:  2005 Harley Davidson Motorcycle 
Driver No. 1:  Brandon Bohne, 33 YOA Male, Baxter, MN, Injuries 
Restraints:              No Helmet 
Charges:               None 

 
Vehicle No. 2:    1985 Harley Davidson Motorcycle 
Driver No. 2:     Jessey Hager, 48; Brainerd, MN; Injuries 
Restraints: No Helmet 
Charges:  None 

 
 

 
NARRATIVE: Both Harley Davidson Motorcycles were travelling southbound on Highway 1 
around 60 mph. Both drivers began to slow as a dog was heading toward the roadway. Driver 
of vehicle didn’t slow as fast as driver two. Vehicle one struck the back of vehicle two. The 
bikes separated with vehicle to sliding on its side and the driver being removed from his bike. 
Vehicle one was able to stay upright and come to a stop. Both drivers were transported to 
Oakes hospital for injuries sustained in the crash.  
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The crash remains under investigation by the North Dakota Highway Patrol. 
 
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Sgt. Ben Kennelly 701-328-2447                                                                                                                                                  
bkennell@nd.gov  

     
 


